---- Original Message -----

From: Horace Krueger

To: Sandy White; Julie Michaud

Sent: Sunday, January 08, 2012 5:16 PM **Subject:** council meeting tomorrow re tvp

Hi Sandy,

I just heard on the radio there is a council meeting tomorrow . Re: renovation of the TVP. Is this meeting open to the public ?

IF not I would like to express some of my opinion.

#1

the existing tvp paths are great with exception of a few gaps that can be overcome #2

However there are few access points on the south side of the south branch of the river that do not exist.

#3

One can easily construct a bike path on the south side from Adelaide Street to Meadowlilly Road (this path and area would equal to our Springbank Park in the West) or the North side of the river. #4

Access point could easily be made from Trevithen St (Watson Park), next Gladstone St , Pond Mill Rd, (underneath PMR no problem)

Shelbourne subdivision (already exist) underneath Highbury Rd (no problem) #5

This would give the south end residents and excellent place to walk or bike in a loop just like Springbank Park or the North End of the city.

Thank you for considering my input.

Cheers!

Horace Krueger 66 Ebury Crescent London ON